CEDARWOOD ASSOCIATION

PRESIDENT Pauline Ballester 35 Hamilton Rd. 893-5675

VICE-PRESIDENT Claire Moir 39 Virginia Rd. 891-0772



SECRETARY Amy Eastwood 17 Hamilton Rd. 893-3783

TREASURER Judy O'Neil 24 Cedarwood Ave. 894-2975

JUNE 1988

SCHOLARSHIP

Congratulations to Alison Lobo of 84 Villa Street, the recipient of this year's \$300 scholarship. Alison, a graduating senior at Waltham High School, has been successful at athletics as well as academics. She plans to major in education.

Welcome to Mrs. Jean Husson of 125 Thornton Road as a new member of the scholarship committee. Neighbors are asked to support the awarding of the annual scholarship by individual contributions or by donating an item to the scholarship table at the Neighborhood Yard Sale in September.

RED SOX TICKETS There will be a raffle of Red Sox tickets at the picnic!

NEW MEMBERS

If you are new to Cedarwood and would like to be contacted by the Association, please call Praveena Raman at 894-0833.

STREET REPS Thank you to Diane Aucoin and Annette Davidson, who have offered to deliver newsletters on Thornton Road (west) and Weston Street. However it would be preferable, if a resident of those streets would volunteer.

> Apologies to Debbie Drew, the street representative for Virginia Road (west). You have not been replaced! Joyce Pilicy is the new street rep for Virginia Road (east).

PARKING MEETING

City Councilor Bob Graves held a meeting on May 4 concerning Brandeis students parking in Cedarwood. Councilor Graves read a letter from the public safety director of Brandeis, saying little could be done to correct the problem, since the students are not committing a crime by parking in the neighborhood. As a result of this meeting, a Public Safety Committee of the Association was established and forwarded a strong reply to the Brandeis letter. The committee will meet with the vice-president of administration at Brandeis on June 2 to discuss the problem further. Contact Pauline Ballester at 893-5675, if you wish more information.

The Public Safety Committee is deeply concerned by the fact that several vehicles belonging to Brandeis students have been vandalized. A person apprehended for maliciously damaging personal property can be charged with a felony.

MAY DAY

Twenty-seven children and their parents enjoyed the festivities at the May Day celebration. In spite of some showers, all participated in an egg hunt, made May baskets and played games with a parachute provided by the Waltham Recreation Department.

PICNIC	to 3:00 p.m. be served and all 1988 dues raindate will We need long games and cleequipment, p	at the playground there will be ga s paying members (be June 26. Ple tables, a large g ean-up. If you pl	. Hot dogs, mes for the conduction may be passed by the conduction of the conduction	nteers for cooking, organ and/or can lend a hand or low to Amy Eastwood, 17	a will ree to izing
1988 DUES Remember to send in your dues if you have not already done so. Thank-					
NETWORK ING	services to (services list form below:	Cedarwood resident ced or can provide	s. If you ar any services are; yardwork rs; others?	in like to offer a variety e in need of any of the to others, please return ; snow shoveling; home rep	the pairs;
		CEDARWOOD P			
We plan to a	ttend. Name		_ Address		
Phone	# of adult	s # of chil	drenAg	es of children	
//We can hel	D: COOK	Games	Clean up		
l can provid	e: A grill	A table	_		
Please retur	n this form to	Amy Eastwood, 17	Hamilton Roa	d, by June 18.	
		1988 MEMBE	RSHIP FORM		
Name		Address		Phone	
		Family Membe		\$5.00 \$3.00	
p/ci	nicplay	ed in assisting wi ground committee welcome/membershi	activit	ies committeeyard s scholarship committee	sale e
	•	th cash or check Cedarwood Associa	tion.	I, 24 Cedarwood Ave. Ched	
		NETWORKING	REPLY FORM		
I need the fo	ollowing servi	ce(s):		;	
l can provide	e the followin	g service(s):		, or a second of the second of	·
Name		Address		Phone	
Phone	Please retur	n this form to Le	slie Kilgore,	30 Harland Road.	